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2014-2015 Sabino StuCo Class Meetings Procedures

To improve communication and coordination of efforts between Sabino StuCo, Class Officers, and members of each Class at Sabino High School, Class Officers shall have a Class Meeting during lunch at least once a month, in a room to be announced for each Class.  The following procedures shall be followed for these Class Meetings:

1.
ALL Class Officers, and members of that Class who are in StuCo, are required to attend each 


Class Meeting.  The Class President for each Class shall lead the meeting. Until Freshmen 


Officers are selected after Homecoming, ALL Freshman members of StuCo shall attend their 


Class Meeting and may decide among themselves who will lead the meeting.  After Freshman 


Class Officers are selected, the Class President shall lead the meeting, but all members of that 


Class who are in StuCo are still required to attend each Class Meeting. 

2.
The teacher/advisor will place an announcement for the week the Class Meeting will be held to 


encourage all students of each Class to attend the meeting.  However, all StuCo members 


should also personally invite members of their Class to attend the meeting.


3.
During the Class Meetings Officers, and leader/Officer of the Freshman Class, shall:



A.
Have a set Agenda for each Class Meeting, which may be revised at any time, even 



during the meeting.



B.
Invite members of the Class to address issues, problems, suggestions, etc., they want 



presented to StuCo.


C.
Keep members of the Class informed of events, projects, etc., being sponsored or done 



by StuCo and invite/encourage/convince, etc., members of the Class to participate.  



(This is especially important for all Homecoming events!)


D.
Conduct any other business that the Officers believe is important to their Class.


5.
The Class Officers shall provide a report to all StuCo members about the work they have done 


with the members of their Class, including the information obtained at the Class meetings.  


These reports will be presented on dates assigned by the President and Vice-President of StuCo.


6.
This is a continuing procedure from last year, but if any StuCo member believes other 



procedures would be helpful, please share your thoughts with all StuCo members and the 


teacher/advisor.


7.
Remember, StuCo members are the Spirit of Sabino and your community relies on you to make 


Sabino High School the best place to be, but we need everyone’s help to accomplish this goal.
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